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From: Chris Hartzog 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 7:17:09 AM
To: Mangat, Upkar (DSHS/DDA) 
Cc: Barrett, Jeanie; Berus, Carol; Candace B Braley; Burges, Heidi; Martha Cantrell; Durkan, Mary; Maureen Durkan; Hanson, Rachelle; Hardman, Alice;
McMullen, Leone; Marie Mehl; Neander, Julia; Lillian Raines; Ray, Kristina; Donald Richardson; Sands, Cindy; Maria Walsh; Sabrina Whaley; Whedon, Launi;
Gwendine Norton; Cheryl Felak; Will Hall 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Coronavirus Quarantine Area on Fircrest campus in Shoreline
Importance: High
Sensitivity: Normal
Attachments:
Families-Fircrest-Coronavirus.pdf ;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Superintendent Mangat,

Your letter indicates that it is the intention of the Washington Department of Health and Governor Inslee to place a coronavirus quarantine facility consisting of
RVs/campers on Fircrest RHC property on the corner of 15h Avenue NE and NE 150th Street in the City of Shoreline.

I am sorry I have to say this, but YOU HAVE GOT TO BE JOKING!  Who on earth can possibly think that this is an intelligent decision?  To put people who
may have been exposed to a highly contagious virus on the campus of Fircrest near some of the most vulnerable and fragile people in the state AND in the
densely populated city of Shoreline is insane.  Putting a coronavirus quarantine area at Fircrest RHC, near apartments, neighborhoods, schools, shopping should
NEVER be an option.  If the governor thinks this is okay why not put the RV’s next to his house or on the capitol grounds in Olympia?

This is an absolutely unacceptable plan.  There is an abundance of open, uninhabited areas in Washington where people can be quarantined without putting the
population at risk.  The Governor, the Department of Health and DSHS need to go back to the drawing board and figure out a better solution.

Sincerely,

Christopher Hartzog
Fircrest parent and guardian

On Feb 6, 2020, at 2:18 PM, Mangat, Upkar (DSHS/DDA) <upkar.mangat@dshs.wa.gov> wrote:

 
Dear Guardians,
Please read the attached communications. 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Upkar Mangat  / Superintendent
Fircrest RHC / Developmental Disabil ities Administration
Washington State Department of Social and Health Services
(O) 206.361.3033 
Email: upkar.mangat@dshs.wa.gov OR mangaus@dshs.wa.gov
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